
 

 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
As Headteacher it gives me great pleasure to welcome you to our school and I want to start by 
thanking you for your interest in the post of Cover Supervisor at Tor Bridge High.  
  
Tor Bridge High is a single Academy Trust with children at the heart of every aspect of our work.  
We have a clear and moral purpose and strong educational philosophy to provide each student with 
the absolute best education and ensure that, no matter what their background is, students leave us 
with the skills and support they need to become the best that they can be, becoming independent 
and positive members of society. To further enhance the delivery of these values we will soon be 
joining the Ted Wragg Multi academy Trust. 
  
Tor Bridge High is situated on a large site and has world class modern facilities and resources: it 
was rebuilt in 2012. Our school is a well-established secondary school and sixth form which caters 
for up to 1,200 pupils and is oversubscribed; it has been oversubscribed consistently for many years 
and this is something we are very proud of.  
 

In our most recent Ofsted inspection in November 2021, Ofsted noted that “staff and pupils have 
strong relationships” and that leaders have “a clear vision for the school” with “Teachers’ high 
expectations of pupils mean that work is well presented and completed to a high standard” 
 
The Role of Cover Supervisor is an important role in our school in ensuring that in the absence of the 

class teacher, students are supported to access the provided learning materials in an environment that 

enables effective learning to continue.   

 

We are on a journey of school improvement with a relentless focus on high expectations with an 
aim to improve outcomes for all our students. The ‘Tor Bridge High Way’ based on the 3 rules of 
Ready, Kind and Safe set out our clear expectations for students: - 

 
READY to learn- punctual, correct uniform, correct equipment and lessons and learning can be 
undertaken without delays. 
KIND- working as one team to support all. 
SAFE- conscious of those around us. Ensuring that everyone is confident to come to school and learn 

 
If you share our ethos and values and absolutely believe in the potential of all young people, then 
we can offer you the chance to make a difference and we very much look forward to receiving 
applications from candidates whose personal qualities, values and experiences support and reflect 
ours. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Graham Roser 
Headteacher 


